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Federal Field Circular No 02/2019 F/FC/02/19 
 March 2019 

Australian Air League Review 

Correction to Date of Review: 

Sunday, 4 October 2020 

1.0 Correction to Date of Review 

1.1 As per Federal Field Circular 01/2019 recently released the 2020 Australian Air 
League Review will be held at the Sports Super Centre at Runaway Bay, Gold Coast 
Queensland. (same location as 2011 AAL Review). 

1.2 However, the date in the Circular is incorrect.  The actual date of the Review will be 
Sunday 4 October 2020.  My apologies for any confusion. 

1.3 Please note all other details in Federal Field Circular 01/2019 are correct. 

 

 
 

Comr James Dixon MSA 
Federal Field Commissioner 

10 March 2019 
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